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The Viaz'ma Catastrophe, 1941 Lev Lopukhovsky 2013-08-01 This book describes
one of the most terrible tragedies of the Second World War and the events
preceding it. The horrible miscalculations made by the Stavka of the Soviet
Supreme High Command and the Front commands led in October 1941 to the deaths
and imprisonment of hundreds of thousands of their own people. Until recently,
the magnitude of the defeats suffered by the Red Army at Viaz'ma and Briansk
were simply kept hushed up. For the first time, in this book a full picture of
the combat operations that led to this tragedy are laid out in detail, using
previously unknown or little-used documents. The author was driven to write
this book after his long years of fruitless search to learn what happened to
his father Colonel N.I. Lopukhovsky, the commander of the 120th Howitzer
Artillery Regiment, who disappeared together with his unit in the maelstrom of
Operation Typhoon. He became determined to break the official silence
surrounding the military disaster on the approaches to Moscow in the autumn of
1941. In the present edition, the author additionally introduces documents from
German military archives, which will doubtlessly interest not only scholars,
but also students of the Eastern Front of the Second World War. Lopukhovsky
substantiates his position on the matter of the true extent of the losses of
the Red Army in men and equipment, which greatly exceeded the official data. In
the Epilogue, he briefly discusses the searches he has conducted with the aim
of revealing the circumstances surrounding the deaths of Soviet soldiers, who
to this point have been listed among the missing-in-action - including his own
father. The narrative is enhanced by numerous photographs, color maps and
tables. Lev Nikolaevich Lopukhovsky graduated from the prestigious Frunze
Military Academy in 1962 and spent the next ten years serving in the Soviet
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Union's Strategic Rocket forces, rising to the rank of colonel and a regiment
commander, before transferring to a teaching position in the Frunze Military
Academy in 1972 due to health reasons. Lopukhovsky is a professor with the
Russian Federation's Academy of Military Sciences (2008), and has been a member
of Russia's Union of Journalists since 2004. Since 1989 he has been engaged in
the search for those defenders of the Fatherland who went missing-in-action in
the Second World War, including his own father Colonel N.I. Lopukhovsky, who is
now known to have been killed while breaking out of encirclement in October
1941. Motivated by his father's disappearance, he had previously taken up the
intense study of the Viaz'ma defensive operation and wrote the initial
manuscript of the present book. In 1980 this manuscript was rejected by
military censors, because it contradicted official views. Lopukhovsky is the
author of several other books about the war, including Prokhorovka bez grifa
sekretnosti [Prokhorovka without the seal of secrecy] (2005), Pervye dni voiny
[First days of the war] (2007) and is the co-author of Iiun' 1941:
Zaprogrammirovannoe porazhenie [June 1941: A Programmed Defeat] (2010). For his
active search work, he was awarded the civilian Order of the Silver Star.
Stuart Britton is a freelance translator and editor residing in Cedar Rapids,
Iowa. He has been responsible for making a growing number of Russian titles
available to readers of the English language, consisting primarily of memoirs
by Red Army veterans and recent historical research concerning the Eastern
Front of the Second World War and Soviet air operations in the Korean War.
Notable recent titles include Valeriy Zamulin's award-winning 'Demolishing the
Myth: The Tank Battle at Prokhorovka, Kursk, July 1943: An Operational
Narrative ' (Helion, 2011), Boris Gorbachevsky's 'Through the Maelstrom: A Red
Army Soldier's War on the Eastern Front 1942-45' (University Press of Kansas,
2008) and Yuri Sutiagin's and Igor Seidov's 'MiG Menace Over Korea: The Story
of Soviet Fighter Ace Nikolai Sutiagin' (Pen & Sword Aviation, 2009). Future
books will include Svetlana Gerasimova's analysis of the prolonged and savage
fighting against Army Group Center in 1942-43 to liberate the city of Rzhev,
and more of Igor Seidov's studies of the Soviet side of the air war in Korea,
1951-1953.
B-47 Stratojet Jan Tegler 2000 A rare close-up of the B-47 highlighting its
precedent-setting technology, performance, and missions, as captured in
interviews with designers and pilots, and exvlusive photos. Traces the B-47's
importance as the Air Force's key deterrent in core missions and special
operations throughout the '60s Cold War era. Reviews the groundbreaking
technological innovations later standardized on military and commercial
aircraft; records set by the aircraft; full performance and spec data; and
more.
Encyclopedia of World War II Alan Axelrod 2007 Provides over seven hundred
entries about the second World War discussing the biographies of key figures,
maps and explanations of decisive battles, and the military, historical,
political, and diplomatic aspects of the war.
Aviation Week 1957-04
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Beyond the Wild Blue (2nd edition) Walter J. Boyne 2007-06-26 The second
edition of Beyond the Wild Blue, an update of the popular history originally
released in 1997, is a fascinating look at sixty turbulent years of Air Force
history. From the prop-driven armada of World War II to the most advanced
Stealth weaponry, from pioneers like General Henry "Hap" Arnold to glorious
conquests in the Gulf War, Beyond the Wild Blue is a high-flying study of the
triumphs (and failures) of leadership and technology. In three new chapters,
Walter Boyne covers an eventful ten years, including 9/11, the invasion of
Afghanistan, and the second Gulf War, describing in detail the technological
advancements that led to highly efficient airstrikes in Iraq. He also takes
stock of the Air Force's doctrine and mission statements as this unique sector
of the military grapples with an ever-changing world.
Time Briton Hadden 1960
Selling Air Power Steve Call 2009-03-01 In Selling Air Power, Steve Call
provides the first comprehensive study of the efforts of post-war air power
advocates to harness popular culture in support of their agenda. In the 1940s
and much of the 1950s, hardly a month went by without at least one blatantly
pro–air power article appearing in general interest magazines. Public
fascination with flight helped create and sustain exaggerated expectations for
air power in the minds of both its official proponents and the American public.
Articles in the Saturday Evening Post, Reader's Digest, and Life trumpeted the
secure future assured by American air superiority. Military figures like Henry
H. "Hap" Arnold and Curtis E. LeMay, radio-television personalities such as
Arthur Godfrey, cartoon figures like Steve Canyon, and actors like Jimmy
Stewart played key roles in the unfolding campaign. Movies like Twelve O'Clock
High!, The Court-Martial of Billy Mitchell, and A Gathering of Eagles projected
onto the public imagination vivid images confirming what was coming to be the
accepted wisdom: that America's safety against the Soviet threat could best be
guaranteed by air power, coupled with nuclear capability. But as the Cold War
continued and the specter of the mushroom cloud grew more prominent in American
minds, another, more sinister interpretation began to take hold. Call
chronicles the shift away from the heroic, patriotic posture of the years just
after World War II, toward the threatening, even bizarre imagery of books and
movies like Catch-22, On the Beach, and Dr. Strangelove. Call's careful
analysis goes beyond the public relations campaigns to probe the intellectual
climate that shaped them and gave them power. Selling Air Power adds a critical
layer of understanding to studies in military and aviation history, as well as
American popular culture.
The Rzhev Slaughterhouse Svetlana Gerasimova 2013-09-19 Historians consider the
Battle of Rzhev "one of the bloodiest in the history of the Great Patriotic
War" and "Zhukov's greatest defeat". Veterans called this colossal battle,
which continued for a total of 15 months, "the Rzhev slaughterhouse" or "the
Massacre", while the German generals named this city "the cornerstone of the
Eastern Front" and "the gateway to Berlin". By their territorial scale, number
of participating troops, length and casualties, the military operations in the
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area of the Rzhev - Viaz'ma salient are not only comparable to the Stalingrad
battle, but to a great extent surpass it. The total losses of the Red Army
around Rzhev amounted to 2,000,000 men; the Wehrmacht's total losses are still
unknown precisely to the present day. Why was one of the greatest battles of
the Second World War consigned to oblivion in the Soviet Union? Why were the
forces of the German Army Group Center in the Rzhev - Viaz'ma salient not
encircled and destroyed? Whose fault is it that the German forces were able to
withdraw from a pocket that was never fully sealed? Indeed, are there
justifications for blaming this "lost victory" on G.K. Zhukov? In this book,
which has been recognized in Russia as one of the best domestic studies of the
Rzhev battle, answers to all these questions have been given. The author,
Svetlana Gerasimova, has lived and worked amidst the still extant signs of this
colossal battle, the tens of thousands of unmarked graves and the now silent
bunkers and pillboxes, and has dedicated herself to the study of its history.
Svetlana Aleksandrovna Gerasimova is a historian and museum official. After
graduating from Leningrad State University with a history degree, she worked in
the Urals as a middle school history teacher, before moving to Tver, where she
taught a number of courses in history and local history, and about museum work
and leading excursions in the Tver' School of Culture. She earned her Ph.D. in
history from Tver State University in 2002. For more than 20 years, S.A.
Gerasimova has been working in the Tver' State Consolidated Museum, and is the
creator and co-creator of a many displays and exhibits in the branches of the
Museum, and in municipal and institutional museums of the Tver' Oblast. Recent
museum exhibits that she has created include "The Battle of Rzhev 1942-1943"
and "The Fatal Forties … Toropets District in the Years of the Great Patriotic
War." She has led approximately 20 historical and folklore-ethnographic
expeditions in the area of Tver' Oblast and is the author of numerous articles
in such journals as Voprosy istorii [Questions of History], Voennoistoricheskii arkhiv [Military History Archive], Voenno-istoricheskii zhurnal
[Journal of Military History] and Zhivaia starina [The Living Past], and of
other publications. In 2009, she served as a featured consultant to a Russian
NTV television documentary about the Battle of Rzhev, which quickly became
controversial for its very frank discussion of the campaign. Stuart Britton is
a freelance translator and editor residing in Cedar Rapids, Iowa. He has been
responsible for making a growing number of Russian titles available to readers
of the English language, consisting primarily of memoirs by Red Army veterans
and recent historical research concerning the Eastern Front of the Second World
War and Soviet air operations in the Korean War. Notable recent titles include
Valeriy Zamulin's award-winning 'Demolishing the Myth: The Tank Battle at
Prokhorovka, Kursk, July 1943: An Operational Narrative ' (Helion, 2011), Boris
Gorbachevsky's 'Through the Maelstrom: A Red Army Soldier's War on the Eastern
Front 1942-45' (University Press of Kansas, 2008) and Yuri Sutiagin's and Igor
Seidov's 'MiG Menace Over Korea: The Story of Soviet Fighter Ace Nikolai
Sutiagin' (Pen & Sword Aviation, 2009). Future books will include Svetlana
Gerasimova's analysis of the prolonged and savage fighting against Army Group
Center in 1942-43 to liberate the city of Rzhev, and more of Igor Seidov's
studies of the Soviet side of the air war in Korea, 1951-1953.
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Department of Defense Appropriations for 1960 United States. Congress. House.
Appropriations 1959
Somalia Peter Baxter 2013-10-19 The end of the Cold War introduced an altered
global dynamic. The old bond of East/West patronage in Africa was broken,
weakening the first crop of independent revolutionary leadership on the
continent who no longer had the support of one or other of the superpowers.
With collapse of the Soviet Union, all this changed. The question of
global/strategic security devolved into regional peacekeeping and peace
enforcement, characterized primarily by the Balkans War, but also many other
minor regional squabbles across the developing world that erupted as old
regimes fell and nations sought to build unity out of the ashes. In Africa, the
situation was exacerbated by an inherent tribalism and factionalism that had
tended to be artificially suppressed by powerful, often military,
dictatorships, generally unconcerned with the needs and requirements of an
oppressed population. No more striking example of this can be found than
Somalia. One of the only effective armed resistance movements mounted against
European colonization in Africa took place in Somalia, which was suppressed
only after enormous military expenditure. The crisis in Somalia that began to
take shape with the ouster of military leader Mohammed Siad Barre during the
early years of the 1990s forced both the United States and the United Nations
to adapt their collective military policy toward the challenges of
peacekeeping, and peace enforcement, in a human environment only dimly
understood, extremely austere in terms of local infrastructure and with a
warring clan leadership. This book tells the story of the international
intervention that took place in Somalia, the successes, failures and lessons
learned. Many broad assumptions were made based on an unclear understanding of
the dynamics of a regional conflict, coupled with the necessity for the first
time in modern military history to balance political necessities with military.
The crisis in Somalia set the tone for military intervention in a post-Cold War
world, and although the same mistakes have been depressingly often repeated,
the complexion of global military organization changed dramatically as a
consequence of this episode.
Mau Mau Peter Baxter 2012-12-19 The Second World War forever altered the
complexion of the British Empire. From Cyprus to Malaya, from Borneo to Suez,
the dominoes began to fall within a decade of peace in Europe. Africa in the
late 1940s and 1950s was energized by the grant of independence to India, and
the emergence of a credible indigenous intellectual and political caste that
was poised to inherit control from the waning European imperial powers. The
British on the whole managed to disengage from Africa with a minimum of ill
feeling and violence, conceding power in the Gold Coast, Nigeria and Sierra
Leone under an orderly constitutional process, and engaging only in the
suppression of civil disturbances in Nyasaland and Northern Rhodesia as the
practicalities of a political hand over were negotiated. In Kenya, however,
matters were different. A vociferous local settler lobby had accrued
significant economic and political authority under a local legislature, coupled
with the fact that much familial pressure could be brought to bear in Whitehall
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by British settlers of wealth and influence, most of whom were utterly
irreconciled to the notion of any kind of political hand over. Mau Mau was less
than a liberation movement, but much more than a mere civil disturbance. Its
historic importance is based primarily on the fact that the Mau Mau campaign
was one of the first violent confrontations in sub-Saharan Africa to take place
over the question of the self-determination of the masses. It also epitomized
the quandary suffered by the white settler communities of Africa who had been
promised utopia in an earlier century, only to be confronted in a postwar world
by the completely unexpected reality of black political aspiration. This book
journeys through the birth of British East Africa as a settled territory of the
Empire, and the inevitable politics of confrontation that emerged from the
unequal distribution of resources and power. It covers the emergence and growth
of Mau Mau, and the strategies applied by the British to confront and nullify
what was in reality a tactically inexpert, but nonetheless powerfully symbolic
black expression of political violence. That Mau Mau set the tone for Kenyan
independence somewhat blurred the clean line of victory and defeat. The revolt
was suppressed and peace restored, but events in the colony were nevertheless
swept along by the greater movement of Africa toward independences, resulting
in the eventual establishment of majority rule in Kenya in 1964. Peter Baxter
is an author, amateur historian and African field, mountain and heritage travel
guide. Born in Kenya and educated in Zimbabwe, he has lived and travelled over
much of southern and central Africa. He has guided in all the major mountain
ranges south of the equator, helping develop the concept of sustainable travel,
and the touring of battlefield and heritage sites in East Africa. Peter lives
in Oregon, USA, working on the marketing of African heritage travel as well as
a variety of book projects. His interests include British Imperial history in
Africa and the East Africa campaign of the First World War in particular. His
first book was Rhodesia: Last Outpost of the British Empire; he has written
several books in the Africa@War series, including France in Centrafrique,
Selous Scouts, Mau Mau and SAAF's Border War.
The First Schleswig-Holstein War 1848-50 Nick Svendsen 2010-07-19 1848 was a
turbulent but momentous time in Europe. Within this context, the Duchies of
Schleswig and Holstein were caught between the rising nationalism and desire
for unification of the Prussian/German nation states and the traditional
alliances with the Danish Kingdom. The Schleswig Holsteiners decided that
allegiance with the German Federation, including possessing their own
constitution, was the best way forward. They rebelled against the Danish and
looked to the Prussians with their greater military prowess for help. In
Denmark, as in other European countries, the call for a democratic constitution
caused social disturbance, triggered initially by the February riots in Paris.
The Danish monarchy, in crisis, both constitutionally and in terms of
monarchical succession continued to lay claim on their southernmost duchies and
sent their armed forces to destroy the Schleswig-Holstein insurgents. The
author describes the battles and battlefields upon which this crisis was played
out: from the first major action at Bov (9 April, 1848) to the last major
battles of the war, at Isted (25 July 1850) and Missunde (12 September 1850),
from the geomorphic landscape influencing battlefield strategy down to the
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description of a farmhouse where Prussian officers jumped out of windows to
save themselves from the Danish.
Red Devils over the Yalu Igor Seidov 2014-03-19 The Korean War (1950-1953) was
the first - and only - full-scale air war in the jet age. It was in the skies
of North Korea where Soviet and American pilots came together in fierce aerial
clashes. The best pilots of the opposing systems, the most powerful air forces,
and the most up-to-date aircraft in the world in this period of history came
together in pitched air battles. The analysis of the air war showed that the
powerful United States Air Force and its allies were unable to achieve complete
superiority in the air and were unable to fulfill all the tasks they'd been
given. Soviet pilots and Soviet jet fighters, which were in no way inferior to
their opponents and in certain respects were even superior to them, was the
reason for this. The combat experience and new tactical aerial combat tactics,
which were tested for the first time in the skies of Korea, have been eagerly
studied and applied by modern air forces around the world today. This book
fully discusses the Soviet participation in the Korean War and presents a view
of this war from the opposite side, which is still not well known in the West
from the multitude of publications by Western historians. The reason for this,
of course, is the fact that Soviet records pertaining to the Korean War were
for a long time highly classified, since Soviet air units were fighting in the
skies of North Korea "incognito", so to speak or even more so to write about
this was strictly forbidden in the Soviet Union right up to its ultimate
collapse. The given work is in essence the first major work in the post-Soviet
era. First published in a small edition in Russian in 1998, it was republished
in Russia in 2007. For the first time, the Western reader can become acquainted
with the most detailed and informative work existing on the course of the air
war from the Soviet side, now in English language. The work rests primarily on
the recollections of veterans of this war on the so-called 'Red' side - Soviet
fighter pilots, who took direct part in this war on the side of North Korea.
Their stories have been supplemented with an enormous amount of archival
documents, as well as the work of Western historians. The author presents a
literal day-by-day chronicle of the aerial combats and combat work of Soviet
fighter regiments in the period between 1950 and 1953, and dedicates this work
to all the men on both sides who fought and died in the Korean air war.
The Cold War: The Definitive Encyclopedia and Document Collection [5 volumes]
Spencer C. Tucker 2020-10-27 This sweeping reference work covers every aspect
of the Cold War, from its ignition in the ashes of World War II, through the
Berlin Wall and the Cuban Missile Crisis, to the collapse of the Soviet Union
in 1991. The Cold War superpower face-off between the Soviet Union and the
United States dominated international affairs in the second half of the 20th
century and still reverberates around the world today. This comprehensive and
insightful multivolume set provides authoritative entries on all aspects of
this world-changing event, including wars, new military technologies,
diplomatic initiatives, espionage activities, important individuals and
organizations, economic developments, societal and cultural events, and more.
This expansive coverage provides readers with the necessary context to
jet-age-man-sac-b-47-and-b-52-operations-in-the-e

7/17

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 28, 2022 by guest

understand the many facets of this complex conflict. The work begins with a
preface and introduction and then offers illuminating introductory essays on
the origins and course of the Cold War, which are followed by some 1,500
entries on key individuals, wars, battles, weapons systems, diplomacy,
politics, economics, and art and culture. Each entry has cross-references and a
list of books for further reading. The text includes more than 100 key primary
source documents, a detailed chronology, a glossary, and a selective
bibliography. Numerous illustrations and maps are inset throughout to provide
additional context to the material. Includes more than 1,500 entries covering
all facets of the Cold War from its origins to its aftermath, including all
political, diplomatic, military, social, economic, and cultural aspects
Incorporates the scholarship of more than 200 internationally recognized
contributors from around the world, many writing about events and issues from
the perspective of their country of origin Offers more than 100 original
documents—a collection that draws heavily on material from archives in China,
Eastern Europe, and the former Soviet Union Provides hundreds of powerful
images and dozens of informative maps detailing specific military conflicts and
movements of various groups Includes a detailed chronology of important events
that occurred before, during, and after the Cold War
Jet Age Man Earl J. McGill 2014 The author piloted and instructed in both the
B-47 and the B-52, starting out as a copilot in the B-47, then aircraft
commander and finally, instructor pilot in both aircraft. Jet Age Man
chronicles his fifteen-year relationship with the B-47 and the aircraft the
B-47 became, the B-52--a bomber still in service today.
The Fifties David Halberstam 2012-12-18 This vivid New York Times bestseller
about 1950s America from a Pulitzer Prize–winning journalist is “an engrossing
sail across a pivotal decade” (Time). Joe McCarthy. Marilyn Monroe. The H-bomb.
Ozzie and Harriet. Elvis. Civil rights. It’s undeniable: The fifties were a
defining decade for America, complete with sweeping cultural change and
political upheaval. This decade is also the focus of David Halberstam’s
triumphant The Fifties, which stands as an enduring classic and was an instant
New York Times bestseller upon its publication. More than a survey of the
decade, it is a masterfully woven examination of far-reaching change, from the
unexpected popularity of Holiday Inn to the marketing savvy behind McDonald’s
expansion. A meditation on the staggering influence of image and rhetoric, The
Fifties is vintage Halberstam, who was hailed by the Denver Post as “a lively,
graceful writer who makes you . . . understand how much of our time was born in
those years.” This ebook features an extended biography of David Halberstam.
The American bomb in Britain Ken Young 2016-07-22 This study tells the story of
the strategic nuclear forces deployed to England by the United States from the
late 1940s, and details the secret agreement made to launch atomic strikes
against the USSR. Drawing on more than a decade's research in archives on both
sides of the Atlantic, hitherto unknown aspects of Cold War history are
revealed. The book deals with the United States Air Force's (USAF) relations
with their British hosts as well as tensions between the American commands,
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with the continuous struggle to develop and safeguard the expanding base
network and with the losing battle to provide the deployed bomber forces with
an adequate air defence. This challenging analysis, based on massive archival
sources, will provoke and stimulate Cold War historians and air power
enthusiasts alike, and be read by those many veterans who served in the units
of Strategic Air Command and the USAF in Europe, during that brief but
dangerous period of nuclear history.
Ice Steel and Fire Linda Parker 2013-07-19 The generation that reached maturity
in the inter war years had grown up in the shadow of the heroic age of Polar
exploration and the sacrifices of a generation in the Great War. Their own
adventures were to prove as astonishing and heroic as those of a previous
generation. The members of the British Arctic air route expedition to
Greenland, including Martin Lindsay, Quintin Riley and Freddie Spencer Chapman,
were to pioneer the weather research methods necessary for Trans-Atlantic
Flight. The university expeditions to Spitsbergen led by George Binney in the
1920s and Sandy Glen in the 1930s traversed and surveyed unexplored ground and
contributed to developments in polar flight and radar. Glen's expeditions added
to the knowledge of Arctic conditions by over-wintering. Other pre-war exploits
of these adventurers included a voyage around the world the wrong way, and
participation in the British Graham Land Antarctic expedition. Peter Fleming,
brother to the creator of James Bond - Ian Fleming - spent the 1930s exploring
Brazil, China and Tartary. Fleming's exploits are recounted in detail in this
book. The character, skills and endurance obtained in these years set these
adventurers and explorers apart as men who were to play a distinguished and
heroic role in the Second World War. Their expertise in Arctic conditions,
small boat handling, and exploring in all climatic conditions resulted in their
participation in all aspects of warfare and arenas of battle, particularly as
exponents of 'special operations', and as key members of Britain's first
special forces. Their war service took them from the fjords of Norway and
Spitsbergen to the jungles of Burma and Malaya and the beaches of Normandy and
Italy. They were involved in blockade running, covert operations in Yugoslavia,
Corsica and France and took part in major initiatives such as Ian Fleming's
Intelligence gathering force, No 30 Assault unit, and the raid on St Nazaire.
Most of these men had known each other before war came in 1939. In some cases
they ended up serving alongside one another in wartime. The intertwined stories
of these characters in peace and war are examples of how the spirit of
adventure shown by men in the inter war years contributed to Britain's
outstanding role in the Second World War. Linda Parker has written an important
study that is equally relevant to both the history of British exploration and
the genesis and early days of Britain's special forces 1939-45 - a quite unique
and hitherto unexamined relationship. Linda Parker combines teaching History on
a part time basis with her writing, and is currently completing a PhD at
Birmingham University. Her main areas of interest are 20th Century Military
History, Church History and the History of Polar exploration. She is a member
of the Western Front Association. She was born and educated in Wales, but now
lives in Oxfordshire with her husband and their dog. She enjoys walking and
travelling, ideally together, and her ambition is to visit Antarctica. Her
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first book published by Helion was The Whole Armour of God: Anglican Army
Chaplains in the Great War (2009).
Emergency War Plan Sean M. Maloney 2021-02 Using strategic plans, intelligence
analysis, and other materials that have only recently been declassified,
Emergency War Plan examines the theory and practice of nuclear deterrence
during the 1945–1960 period of the Cold War.
Wasted Years, Wasted Lives Volume 1 Ken Wharton 2013-07-19 Over the past
several years, Ken Wharton, himself a former soldier, has been prolific in his
coverage of the Troubles, which spread their tentacles far from the streets,
and fields of Northern Ireland. Over 4,000 people died in or as a consequence
of them and it cost the lives of over 1,300 British soldiers - a fact which is
unacknowledged by the MOD - and the lives of over 300 policemen and women. This
is Ken's sixth book about the period and he draws on meticulous and detailed
research, first-hand testimony of the soldiers who trod the same streets as
himself, and an almost encyclopedic knowledge of the near 30-year period of
murder, violence and civil war. The first-hand accounts help us to understand
and examine the fears of the young soldiers who patrolled the dangerous streets
of the Ardoyne and New Lodge, of Andersonstown, Turf Lodge and Ballymurphy and
of the Creggan in Londonderry and the Derrybeg in Newry. He looks at the
Loyalist paramilitaries and treats their sectarianism and mindless murder with
the same contempt with which he treats the Republicans. He does not mince words
about the Irish-Americans and their political stooges in the US Government,
judicial system and the ordinary '7th generation Irishmen of the American East
Coast.' This is a book not just for soldiers, but for anyone who wishes to look
back and try to understand the madness inflicted upon several generations of
innocent Irish and British people. In years to come, historians - both social
and military - will reflect on this period of insanity with a greater knowledge
than hitherto. If you wish to know how it felt to be an innocent sectarian
victim, or an off-duty soldier or policeman or a young lad from Leeds,
Liverpool or London hard targeting through the Lower Falls, then this book is a
must read.
Aviation Records in the Jet Age William A. Flanagan 2017-03-15 Since aviation's
early years, pilots, designers, and manufacturers have sought to break world
records for notoriety or technical advancement, which captivated the public.
This book tells of famous record-breaking flights throughout history, focusing
on the exciting time following World War II when new speed, altitude, and
endurance records were broken on an almost-routine basis. Supplementing these
stories are detailed explanations of the technological innovations that made
those record-breaking aircraft possible. From swept wings to afterburning
turbojet engines, and "Coke-bottle" fuselages to high-altitude pressure suits,
aviation progress has always been measured with breakthrough advances in the
technology of flight. This book, written by a former crewmember of the
triplesonic SR-71 Blackbird, takes you through the annals of aviation history
with spellbinding stories of world-record flights and explanations of how
advanced technology played a pivotal role in making these records happen.
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Illustrated with excellent archival photographs and technical illustrations,
this book explains in detailed, but easy-to-understand, terms how specific
advances in aircraft design such as powerplants, aerodynamics, flight control
systems, instrumentation, and life-support systems led to ever-improved recordbreaking aircraft. The appendix serves as a handy reference guide that
documents world speed, altitude, and distance records as well as the legendary
aircraft and pilots who flew them.
Blood Clot Jake Scott 2009-01-19 "As you know 'blood clot' means blood cells
coming together to form a strong clot that forms and sticks together to keep
the wound sealed enabling it to repair. The Parachute Regiment's 'blood clot'
acts the same, whether downtown scrapping or in some far away country fighting
alongside each other. Our maroon berets come together, they stick together,
they close ranks forming the blood clot and fight against anything that comes
their way." (Jake Scott) When the 3 Para battle group departed for Helmand
Province, south Afghanistan, nobody really knew what to expect. Within a month
of being on the ground the first of many contacts between the Taliban and
British forces began. The British government and media were in shock - for the
men on the ground it was what they were trained for. As weeks went on the
fighting increased. Resources and manning were poor but for the Paras it was
too late - it was back to basics, living in holes in the ground in 60 degree
temperatures, often in small numbers and under constant attack from the
Taliban. It looked as if it was going to be a long six months... 'Blood Clot'
is a personal account of the Parachute Regiment's ferocious tour of duty in
Helmand Province, Afghanistan 2006 by a man who was involved in the thick of
the action. Born in 1981, Jake Scott joined the Parachute Regiment aged 17, and
had already seen service around the world - including Iraq - before becoming
part of a small reconnaissance team trained to operate behind enemy lines,
known as 'the Patrols'. Jake and his mates probed, escorted and fought their
way in and around some of the most dangerous areas in the whole of the Middle
East - virgin Taliban country. After intense fighting against the odds, leaving
dead Taliban soldiers in their wake and encountering some very near misses
themselves, the Patrols platoon eventually ended their tour of duty. This is
their story - the very beginning of the Afghan troubles in the south, the build
up and lack of support and equipment in the initial stages, the close and
dangerous fighting, the boredom of the open desert and the uncontrollable
sadness of friends killed and injured around them. The Paras and their battle
group arrived in small numbers in Helmand in 2006. They set the example for
others to follow for many years to come - the aggressiveness of the airborne
soldier when it was called for, fighting the Taliban on their turf, up close
and personal.
The American Culture of War Adrian R. Lewis 2014-10-24 The American Culture of
War presents a sweeping, critical examination of every major American war of
the late 20th century: World War II, Korea, Vietnam, the First and Second
Persian Gulf Wars, through to Operation Enduring Freedom. Lewis deftly traces
the evolution of US military strategy, offering an original and provocative
look at the motives people and governments used to wage war, the debates among
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military personnel, the flawed political policies that guided military
strategy, and the civilian perceptions that characterized each conflict. Now in
its second edition, The American Culture of War has been completely revised and
updated. New features include: Completely revised and updated chapters
structured to facilitate students’ ability to compare conflicts New chapters on
Operation Iraqi Freedom and the current conflict in Afghanistan New conclusion
discussing the American culture of war and the future of warfare Over fifty
maps, photographs, and images to help students visualize material Expanded
companion website with additional pedagogical material for both students and
researchers. The American Culture of War is a unique and invaluable survey of
over seventy years of American military history, perfect for any student of
America’s modern wars. For additional information and classroom resources
please visit The American Culture of War companion website at
www.routledge.com/cw/lewis.
Belfast Diaries Steve Corbett 2013-10-19 "It's a very weird sensation to be
shot at… Very often you see the gunman when it's too late or you don't see him
at all. You might as well just be targets on a rifle range. I often wondered if
I would get through this tour ok, and even now I still do… " In the four-month
period during 1971 that Gunner Stephen Corbett was stationed in Andersontown,
Northern Ireland, 33 servicemen were killed by terrorist action in the
province. His unit, 9 (Plassey) Bty, Royal Artillery, was attacked by a bomb,
bullet or rioters on more than 400 occasions. In 1972 alone, the toll of
service personnel killed was more than 100. Yet their action was never classed
as a war. When the servicemen returned home there were no marches through the
streets to cheering crowds. They just quietly slipped in unnoticed and carried
on with their other duties. The young Gunner's notebooks detailing his two
tours of duty - Andersontown, November 1971 - March 1972, and New Lodge June
1974 - October 1974 - were put in a drawer where they were to lay, untouched,
for more than 30 years. Here, for the first time, this account of his service
is vividly brought to life and validated through newspaper articles,
intelligence reports, and surviving examples of IRA propaganda. Share in the
day-to-day life of a Gunner and his 'band of brothers' as they patrol the
streets of this unforgiving suburban battleground. Relive the sights and sounds
of the rioting and gun battles, and the devastating losses of fallen comrades
Bernie Fearns and Kim Maccunn. Especially rare are the large collection of
photographs taken by the author at that time, illustrating the life of a
serviceman both on and off duty. 'Belfast Diaries' offers a unique opportunity
to see this conflicted city through the eyes of an serviceman charged with
peace-keeping duties at the height of 'The Troubles'; a real 'must-read' for
any Northern Ireland or British Army enthusiast.
Department of Defense Appropriations for 1960 United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Appropriations 1959
Navigating the C-124 Globemaster Billy D. Higgins 2019-07-25 The C-124
Globemaster--a U.S. military heavy-lift transport in service 1950 through 1974-barreling down a runway was an awesome sight. The aircraft's four 3800 hp
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piston engines (the largest ever mass-produced), mounted on its 174-foot
wingspan, could carry a 69,000-pound payload of tanks, artillery or other
cargo, or 200 fully equipped troops, at more than 300 mph. The flight crew,
perched three stories above the landing gears in an unpressurized cockpit,
relied, like Magellan, on celestial fixes to navigate over oceans. With a
world-wide mission delivering troops and materials to such destinations as the
Congo, Vietnam, Thule, Greenland and Antarctica, the Globemaster lived up to
its name and was foundational to what Time magazine publisher Henry Luce termed
the "American Century." Drawing on archives, Air Force bases, libraries and
accident sites, and his own recollections as a navigator, the author details
Cold War confrontations and consequent strategies that emerged after Douglas
Aircraft Company delivered the first C-124A to the Military Air Transport
Service in 1949.
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1965 The Congressional Record is
the official record of the proceedings and debates of the United States
Congress. It is published daily when Congress is in session. The Congressional
Record began publication in 1873. Debates for sessions prior to 1873 are
recorded in The Debates and Proceedings in the Congress of the United States
(1789-1824), the Register of Debates in Congress (1824-1837), and the
Congressional Globe (1833-1873)
Airman 1957
Great Lakes Conflagration Tom Cooper 2013-11-19 Great Lakes Conflagration' is
the second in two volumes covering military operations in the Democratic
Republic of Congo (DRC) at the turn from the 21st century. This volume explores
developments in the DRC that led to the outbreak of violence in August 1998,
and systematically details the continued build-up and status of the Congolese,
Rwandan and Ugandan armies, as well as the forces of Angola, Namibia, Zimbabwe
and other African countries that were sucked into the conflict. Recounted is
the Rwandan attempt to topple the government of Laurent Kabila through an
operation that saw a redeployment of some of best Rwandan units from Kigali and
Goma to the western DRC, resulting in a series of fierce air-land clashes with
Zimbabwean and Angolan forces and culminating in the Battle of Kinshasa. Also
described is the fighting along what became the 'Eastern Front' in the DRC, as
Zimbabwean and allied troops attempted to stop Rwandan, Ugandan and rebel
advances out of Kivu Province in the direction of the Congo River through 1998
and 1999. These early phases of the war, or 'The First African War' as it has
come to be known, were characterized by surprising outflanking and infiltration
maneuvers; foreign mercenaries; Zimbabwean Hawk and Lynx light strikers flying
intensive combat operations from N'Djili airport, half of which was occupied by
Rwandans, Ugandans and Congolese rebels; interdiction strikes guided by special
forces deployed deep behind enemy lines; operations of helicopter gunships and
transport aircraft under intense ground attack in support of troops cut off by
advancing opponents; use of transport aircraft as makeshift bombers in bad
weather and by night and clashes of armored forces and many other elements of
'high-technology' warfare. All the protagonists deployed their best military
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units, their best equipment and some of their best military commanders, yet
despite their best efforts, and hampered by in-fighting, the conflict
ultimately resulted in a stalemate which dragged on for a further three years
while negotiations bogged down. This book is illustrated with an extensive
selection of exclusive photography, color profiles and markings, making it of
special interest to enthusiasts and professionals alike.
Boeing B-47 Stratojet Mark Natola 2011-01-13 The Boeing B-47 Stratojet was
produced in larger numbers than any post World War II American bomber. A total
of 2,042 aircraft were built by the Boeing, Douglas and Lockheed aircraft
companies. With more than 25 variants, the B-47 was the backbone of the
Strategic Air Command throughout the 1950s. In "The Boeing B-47 Stratojet in
Pictures" Mark Natola takes you from the development of the first XB-47 through
the final YB-47C and B-47Z concept aircraft.
Strange Glow Timothy J. Jorgensen 2017-08-22 The fascinating science and
history of radiation More than ever before, radiation is a part of our modern
daily lives. We own radiation-emitting phones, regularly get diagnostic x-rays,
such as mammograms, and submit to full-body security scans at airports. We
worry and debate about the proliferation of nuclear weapons and the safety of
nuclear power plants. But how much do we really know about radiation? And what
are its actual dangers? An accessible blend of narrative history and science,
Strange Glow describes mankind's extraordinary, thorny relationship with
radiation, including the hard-won lessons of how radiation helps and harms our
health. Timothy Jorgensen explores how our knowledge of and experiences with
radiation in the last century can lead us to smarter personal decisions about
radiation exposures today. Jorgensen introduces key figures in the story of
radiation—from Wilhelm Roentgen, the discoverer of x-rays, and pioneering
radioactivity researchers Marie and Pierre Curie, to Thomas Edison and the
victims of the recent Fukushima Daiichi nuclear power plant accident. Tracing
the most important events in the evolution of radiation, Jorgensen explains
exactly what radiation is, how it produces certain health consequences, and how
we can protect ourselves from harm. He also considers a range of practical
scenarios such as the risks of radon in our basements, radiation levels in the
fish we eat, questions about cell-phone use, and radiation's link to cancer.
Jorgensen empowers us to make informed choices while offering a clearer
understanding of broader societal issues. Investigating radiation's benefits
and risks, Strange Glow takes a remarkable look at how, for better or worse,
radiation has transformed our society.
Congo Unravelled Andrew Hudson 2012-07-19 A concise, gripping history of the
resource-rich yet poverty-wracked nation’s instability and military conflict in
the 1960s. Includes maps and photos. Post-independence events in the Republic
of the Congo are a veritable Gordian knot. The ambitions of Congolese political
leaders, Cold War rivalry, Pan-Africanism, Belgium’s continued economic
interests in the country’s mineral wealth, and the strategic perceptions of
other southern African states all conspired to wrack Africa’s second largest
country with uprisings, rebellions, and military interventions for almost a
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decade. Congo Unravelled solves the intractable complexity of this violent
period by dispassionately outlining the sequence of political and military
events in the troubled country. It systematically reviews the first military
attempts to stabilize Congo after independence, and the two distinguishing
campaigns of the decade—the United Nations military operations to end the
secession of the Katanga Province, and the Dragon Operations led by Belgian
paratroopers, supported by the US Air Force, launched to end the insurgency in
the east—are chronicled in detail. Finally, the mercenary revolt—which tainted
the reputation of the modern mercenary in Africa—is described. Lesser known
military events—Irish UN forces cut off from the outside world by Katangese
gendarmes and mercenaries, and a combined operation in which Belgian
paratroopers were dropped from US Air Force C-130 Hercules aircraft and
supported by a mercenary ground force to achieve humanitarian ends—go far
toward resolving the enigma surrounding post-independence Congo. Praise for the
Africa@War books: “A groundbreaking series concept . . . They are recommended
as professional military education references.” —Charles D. Melson, Chief
Historian, U.S. Marine Corps “Splendid . . . admirably balanced, handy
histories.” —Cybermodeler
War in the East Quintin Barry 2012-08-15 When Russia declared war on the
Ottoman Empire in April 1877, it was the fifth time during the nineteenth
century that hostilities had broken out between the two empires. On this
occasion the other Great Powers had done all they could to prevent it, although
public opinion in the West had been shocked by Turkey's brutal repression of
the Bulgarian uprising. The war was to be fought in two distinct theaters. In
Europe, as on previous occasions, the Russian objective was to cross first the
Danube and then the formidable Balkan Mountains before striking for
Constantinople. In Asia, over territory also contested many times before, the
Russians aimed to seize Kars and then Erzerum. At first all went well for the
invaders, the Turks making no serious attempt to hold the line of the Danube,
while a thrust south by General Gourko succeeded in crossing the Balkans by a
pass not previously considered practicable. At Plevna, however, the Russian
advance stalled in the face of the determined defense of the place by the
redoubtable Osman Pasha. In Asia, meanwhile, after initial success, the Russian
advance was halted by defeat at Zevin. Poor strategic judgment on the part of
the Turks led to their failure to take advantage of the opportunity provided by
Osman, even after the Russians had suffered three bloody defeats at Plevna.
Eventually, after the town was closely invested, it fell to the besiegers. In
Asia, the Turks suffered a major defeat in the battle of God's Mountain, and
were driven back to Erzerum, while Kars fell to a brilliant assault by the
Russian forces. These defeats marked the beginning of the end for the Turks. By
January 1878 the Russians were over the Balkans in force, and the last viable
Turkish army was surrounded and captured at Shenovo. Armistice negotiations led
to a suspension of hostilities and to the treaty of San Stefano. The other
Great Powers had watched the conflict with mounting anxiety and were determined
to moderate the terms of San Stefano which had imposed harsh conditions on the
Ottoman Empire. This, following tortuous diplomatic negotiations, they
succeeded in doing at the Congress of Berlin in July 1878. This book, the first
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military history of the war in English for over a century, traces the course of
the campaigns, examining the many occasions on which the outcome of a battle
might have gone the other way, and the performance of the combatants, both
leaders and led. The book considers the extent to which the parties applied the
lessons of recent wars, as well as the conclusions that could be drawn from the
experience of combat with the latest weapons. It also explores the complicated
motives of the Great Powers in general, and Britain in particular, in bringing
about a final settlement, which postponed the dissolution of the Ottoman
Empire. The author's detailed text is accompanied by an extensive number of
black and white illustrations, an impressive color plate section containing
reproductions of paintings by artists such as Vereshchagin, plus black and
white and color battle maps. Extensive orders of battle are also provided. This
is the latest title in Helion's ground-breaking series of 19th Century studies,
and will again appear in hardback as a strictly limited edition printing of
1,000 copies, each individually numbered and signed by the author on a
decorative title page.
Manpower, personnel and reserves United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Appropriations 1959
Deconstructing Dr. Strangelove Sean M. Maloney 2020-07-01 King of the Cold War
crisis film, Dr. Strangelove became a cultural touchstone from the moment of
its release in 1964. The duck-and-cover generation saw it as a satire on
nuclear issues and Cold War thinking. Subsequent generations, removed from the
film’s historical moment, came to view it as a quasi-documentary about an
unfathomable secret world. Sean M. Maloney uses Dr. Strangelove and other genre
classics like Fail Safe and The Bedford Incident to investigate a curious pop
cultural contradiction. Nuclear crisis films repeatedly portrayed the failures
of the Cold War’s deterrent system. Yet the system worked. What does this
inconsistency tell us about the genre? What does it tell us about the deterrent
system, for that matter? Blending film analysis with Cold War history, Maloney
looks at how the celluloid crises stack up against reality—or at least as much
of reality as we can reconstruct from these films with confidence. The result
is a daring intellectual foray that casts new light on Dr. Strangelove, one of
the Cold War era’s defining films.
A Century of Triumph Christopher Chant 2002 An illustrated history of aviation
retraces humankind's fascination with flight, from the Wright Brother's famous
1903 flight through the triumphs of technology manifest in the Stealth Bomber
and beyond.
Sarpy County: A History Ben Justman of the Sarpy County Museum 2020 The
smallest of Nebraska's ninety-three counties, Sarpy County's history looms
large. The area was home to Native Americans--including the Otoe, Omaha and
Pawnee tribes. Hundreds of thousands of settlers moved through the area during
westward migration, and they had to cross rivers on ferries like the one
operated by the county's namesake, Peter Sarpy. The addition of Offutt Air
Force Base and the Martin Bomber Plant made the county an important hub during
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World War II and beyond. Author, historian and museum director Ben Justman
offers the rich history of Sarpy County.
West Point Graduates and the United States Air Force Charles F.G. Kuyk, Jr.
2020-06-15 West Point graduates played a central role in developing U.S.
military air and space power from the earliest days of mechanized flight
through the establishment of the U.S. Air Force in 1947, and continuing through
the Persian Gulf War. These graduates served at a time when the world's
greatest wave of technological advancement occurred: in aviation, nuclear
weapons, rocketry, ICBMs, computers, satellite systems in inner space and man
in outer space. This history traces the advancement of weapons and space
technology that became the hallmark of the U.S. Air Force, and the pivotal role
that West Point graduates played in integrating them into a wide variety of Air
Force systems and programs. Many became aircraft commanders, test pilots,
astronauts and, later in their careers, general officers who helped shape and
implement technologies still in use today.
Department of Defense Appropriations for ... United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Appropriations 1959
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